
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Week 8
Celebrating being 

HOOKED ON LEARNING  
Rooms 4, 5, 8 and 9

Create days in Rooms 8 and 9 are an opportunity for 
our students to develop a range of skills and independent 
thinking strategies as well as the key competencies on 
which our curriculum is based.

Making a model farm, following instructions, designing and planning a 
landscape and working collaboratively.

Making Spring blossom trees using tissue paper for the blossoms.

Inventing and creating our own 

delicious ice-cream flavours..



Rooms 4 and 5 have been working collaboratively on a range of STEAM (Science, 
Technology, Engineering, Art and Mathematics) projects. This is a great opportunity 
for our students to participate, contribute and learn alongside others. We have also 

been busy creating our own NZ Sign Language video.

Room 5 walked down to Taupo Mini Golf and tried out our 
small ball skills playing mini golf. Highlights of our day 

were scoring holes in one, getting the balls in the hole 
under par, cheering each other on and avoiding the run 

drops. Thank you to whanau that joined us!!

Room 4 loved our trip on the 
Chris Jolly Scenic Cruise Cat 
last week. Highlights of our 

trip were taking turns 
driving the boat, hand 

feeding the ducks from the 
top deck and visiting the 

Maori Rock Carvings. A huge 
thank you to the Jolly 
Family and our parent 

helpers!



Upcoming Events  

4 December Voting closes for the Board of Trustees Elections at 4pm

8 December End of year ‘bike fun’ day for Rooms 1, 3, 7 on the back field

9 December Year 6 leavers assembly, 9.15am

9 December All students visit their new teacher for 2021
Class placements for 2021 and stationery lists come home

10 December Reports come home

11 December Last day of school for 2020, pack up day and some teachers moving  classrooms

4 February First day of school for 2021

Junior Biking Fun Day - Tuesday 8th December - on the back field

The Junior biking fun day ( Rooms 1, 2, 3, and 7 ) on Tuesday the 8th December has 
changed locations from Spa park to our back field  ( on the corner of Horomatangi 
and Titiraupenga St )  9:30am - 1pm. 

Whanau are welcome to come along with their lunch and spend the 
morning with us.

Stationery Lists for 2021

Backfield Planting

As a thank you for playing basketball this 
season and for being patient with all the 

interruptions, the Taupo Basketball 
Association gave each player their own ball.  
We were very lucky to have students as our 

coaches from Taupo Nui a Tia College.



Room 14 have been learning to write character descriptions based 

on a fairytale character.  The learning intention was to include 

interesting adjectives and four different sentence types.
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PTA Grocery Raffle

A huge thank you to all of our parents and caregivers for 
supporting our PTA grocery raffle.  We have raised the 
awesome amount of $6402.  The raffle will be drawn 

today and winners notified.  

Taupo Intermediate School - 
enrolments for 2021

Reminder - don’t forget to 
enrol your Year 6 at Taupo 
Intermediate for next year.  

The Intermediate School has 
not received enrolment 

forms from many of our Year 
6 students.  Please drop your 
form up to the office at the 

Intermediate School as soon 
as possible.  Thank you.



Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are Supporting safer swimmers at Taupo 
Primary School


